
 

Blackwater Falls State Park Foundation 

PO Box 120, Davis WV  26260 

 

 
Tucker County Commission 
211 First Street, Suite 307 
Parsons, WV  26287 
 
 
Dear Commissioners, 
 
The Blackwater Falls State Park Foundation cordially invites you to a luncheon on Friday, September 15 
from 11:30 a.m. - 1:00 p.m. in the Shay Room of the Blackwater Falls State Park Lodge.  
 
Foundation members are eager to share news about a multi-year initiative to promote a unique 
feature of our local state Park and the surrounding environs.    With the support of the Foundation, 
Blackwater Falls State Park is being nominated for International Dark Sky Park certification. 
 
At the September 15th luncheon local government leaders from Tucker County, the Foundation board 
members, representatives from Blackwater Falls SP, and the Kanawha Valley Astronomy Society will 
welcome a representative from the International Dark Sky Association.  We envision a time to eat, 
hear a short overview and an ample opportunity for questions. Be assured we will conclude on time 
due to the need to join a conference that will be starting at 1 p.m. 
 
 
We hope you will be able to attend and believe your time will be well spent. Please let us know of your 
plans to attend by September 8 by emailing bwfspfountation@gmail.com, or calling/texting to my 
phone (304) 642-1372 for more details. 
 
We look forward to seeing you on the 15th! 
 

Linda L. Cronin 

 
Linda Cronin, President 
Blackwater Falls State Park Foundation 
(304)642-1372 
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